
September 13, 2020 
Twenty-Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Parish & School Staff 

Father Bob Sims, Pastor 
Father’s Emergency Number (317) 727-2667 
Anna Harvey, Business Manager 
Kim Elkins, Pastoral Assistant 
Ute Eble, DRE 
Sam Glowinski, Youth Minister 
Karen Winternheimer, Accounts Payable 
Kelli Ayres, Administrative Assistant 
Katie Graf, Administrative Assistant 
Julie Tomich, Administrative Assistant 
Jeanne Whaley, Office Assistant 
Paula Ryan, Director of Sports Ministry 
Carey Landry, Music Coordinator 
Ronda Swartz, Principal 
Tammy Misinski, Assistant Principal  
Sally Gleaves, School Secretary 
Tom Parkes, Facilities Manager 
 
How to contact the Staff: 

Church Office: 317-257-2266 
School Office: 317-255-5468 
School Fax: 317-475-7379 
Bulletin Submissions: (deadline 9am Monday) 
bulletin@ihmindy.org 
 
School & Church Contacts:  
first initial, last name @ihmindy.org 
Website: www.ihmindy.org 
 

The Good News of  
Immaculate Heart of Mary 

The Mission of 
Immaculate Heart of Mary  
The Immaculate Heart of Mary parish strives 
to be a vibrant Catholic community with the 
Gospel of Jesus Christ as our guide. We invite 
those who seek to strengthen their spirituality 
and develop their relationships with God 
through our dynamic liturgy, life long learning, 
and sharing faith within and outside  
our community. 
 
 

5692 Central Avenue | Indianapolis, Indiana 46220 | 317-257-2266  

Mass Schedule 
 
Saturday - 5:30 pm 
Sunday -   8:00 am 
               10:00 am 
  
For daily Masses consult inside 
Mass schedule on pg. 2. 



9/13/2020 
Twenty-Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

“For if we live, we live for the Lord, and if we die, we die for the Lord; so then, whether we live or 
die, we are the Lord’s.” (Romans 14:8) 
 
This is the essence of stewardship – everything we have and everything we are is a gift from 
God. We aren’t “owners” of anything, we are merely “stewards” of the gifts that God has 
given us, especially our very own lives.  Pray to God daily and ask Him how He is calling  
you to live the life that He intended for you.  
 
 
 
Sign up link for weekend Masses: 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0849afae29a4f58-weekend  
 
 
 
Changes to Daily Mass Schedule: No Mass on Friday & 5:30 pm Mass is Thursday. 
 
 
The Sacrament of Reconciliation is available by appointment at this time, please email  
Fr. Bob at rsims@ihmindy.org or call the parish office at 317-257-2266. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

      
  

  

Schedule of Masses 

Mon., Sept. 14 8:15 am Church The Exaltation of the Holy 
Cross 

Don Beckerich by Mary 
Ann & Ken Froemming  

Tue., Sept. 15  Our Lady of Sorrows 
 
No Public Mass 
 

Wed., Sept. 16 9:00 am Church 
   School Mass 

Saints Cornelius, Pope 
& Cyprian, Bishop, Mar-
tyrs 

John Bradley 

Thur., Sept. 17 5:30 pm Church Weekday Helen Buening  
by Bob & Joyce Buening 

Fri,. Sept. 18  Weekday 
 
No Public Mass 
 

Sat., Sept. 19 5:30 pm  Vigil: 25th Ordinary 
Sunday 

Lowell Bucher  
(Father of Kathy Lowry)  
by the Hiltunen Family 

Sun,. Sept. 20 8:00 am 
Outdoor Mass  

Twenty-Fifth Sunday in 
Ordinary Time  

Bill Killilea  
by the Hurley Family 

 10:00 am   
Deloris LaRosa  
by Joseph LaRosa 

Liturgy 

Sunday Eucharist: 8:00 & 10:00 am. 
 
Weekdays: Varies. Please consult the 
Mass Schedule. 
 
Saturday Vigil: 5:30 pm. 
Sacrament of Reconciliation:  

By Appointment, at this time. Call the 
parish office at 317-257-2266 
Infant Baptisms 

All baptisms take place at one of the 
weekend Masses chosen by parents. 
One preparation class for first time 
parents is required. New parents are 
encouraged to attend prior to the birth 
of the child. Godparents are welcome 
as well. Classes are held the first 
Monday of February, April, June, 
August, October & December from 
7:30 –9:00 pm. Please call the parish 
office for the class you will attend. 
Marriages 

Engaged couples must start their 
preparation at least six months prior to 
the wedding. Preparation includes work 
with a sponsor couple and Tobit. A 
person must be registered & active 
for 6 months BEFORE plans will be 
discussed. 
Holy Orders 

Priesthood or Vocation as a Religious 
Sister or Brother. Those considering 
entering the Priesthood or a Religious 
vocation, please contact our Pastor or 
the Archdiocesan vocation Office. 
Holy Communion Service—
Postponed at this time 

Holy Communion is offered Monday 
through Friday at 15 minute intervals  
from 7:00-8:00 am in the Chapel. 
New Registrations 

Please visit our website at ihmindy.org 
or call the Parish Office at 257-2266.  
Parish Office Hours = M-F 8:00 am - 4:00 

Thank you 

Stewardship   
September 6, 2020: $8,813 
 
You may mail in your contributions or 
use EFT (electronic funds transfer). 
You can sign up for EFT on our web-
site. (www.ihmindy.org) 
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IHM Events & This Week at IHM 
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Leader In Me ~ IHM School 
The Leader In Me program will look a little different this 
school year, but we are excited to implement a few new op-
portunities and activities that will work alongside COVID 
guidelines. Both the 5\6 and 7\8 Student Lighthouse 
Teams will be providing mini lesson ideas and activities to 
younger grades, as well as writing articles for the school 
newsletter and parish bulletin. They will interview teachers, 
parents, coaches, and students for leadership in action. Eve-
ry student in school will have a pen pal in correlation with 
the buddy program/leadership teams. They will trade let-
ters, cards, pictures with their pen pal monthly. Students 
will continue to participate in providing donations to our 
IHM outreach programs, as well as reaching out to an elder-
ly or lonely neighbor/family member with a monthly call or 
cheerful note. We challenge all parishioners to do the same. 
A simple note or call with a “how are you?” or kind words 
makes such a difference in someone’s day. As we progress 
throughout the school year, we know the students will come 
up with creative ways to do things while social distancing 
and following established procedures. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Fall Blood Drive 
Gathering Space   October 4, 2020 
8:30 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. 
Positive identification required 
Questions Call Tim Lohrstorfer (317) 702-0360 
 
Prayer by a Sister of St. Francis 
Loving God,  
 
You alone know the heart of each person who shares TIME, TALENT, 
AND TREASURE with us.  
 
We pray that you bless each one of them with whatever they need at 
this time in their lives. 
 
If they are grieving, fill them with the comfort of friends and family.  
 
If they are suffering from illness, provide them with healing. 
 
If they are worried, give them peace of mind. If they are fearful, give 
them courage.  
 
If they are in any need, we pray that their need be met.  
 
We thank You for connecting us to all who so generously give to us.  
 
May we continue to see that all of us are connected in the web of life 
and called, to reach out to our brothers and sisters wherever they may 
be.  
 
 Amen  written by S. Amy Kistner 
 
A Prayer as I put on my mask... 
 
Creator, as I prepare to go into the world, 
 
Help me to see the Sacrament in the wearing of this cloth— 
Let it be “an outward sign  of an inward grace”— 
A tangible and visible way of living love for my neighbor, 
As I love myself. 
 
Christ, since my lips will be covered, uncover my heart, 
That people would see my smile in the crinkles around my eyes. 
Since my voice may be muffled, help me to speak clearly, 
Not only with words, but with my actions. 
 
Holy Spirit, as the elastic touches my ears, 
Remind me to listen carefully—and full of care— 
To all those I meet. 
May this simple piece of cloth be shield and banner, 
And each breath that it holds, be filled with Your love. 
 
In Your name and in the name of love I pray: 
May it be so, may it be so. 
        
    Anonymous  

Eucharistic Adoration  
Come Adore! 

First Tuesday, October 6 
6:30 am to 9:30 am IHM Church 

 
If you are interested in serving as an attendant for Eucharistic 
Adoration, you may sign up at: 
 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/409094ca4a828a64- 
    

“In the Mass and in Eucharistic Adoration we meet the merciful love 
of God that passes through the Heart of Jesus Christ.” 

                                 ~ Pope John Paul II  
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St. Vincent de Paul Monthly Meeting 
IHM Conference of St. Vincent de Paul meets on the 
first Wednesday of the month at 7 p.m. It is a Zoom 
meeting in order to comply with the quarantine. The 
next Zoom meeting is October 7th at 7 p.m. To be in-
cluded in the meeting please forward your email ad-
dress to klainslie@icloud.com. Then you will receive an 
invite from Zoom with the link and password. Down-
load the Zoom app for Windows or Apple computer or 
Android or Apple smartphone to facilitate participation 
in the meeting.  
 
 
Boulevard Place Food Pantry 
 
IHM Outreach for Boulevard Place Food Pantry is 
kicking off our NEW SUMMER FOOD DRIVE 
FOR BOULEVARD PLACE As they continue to feed 
the patrons arriving daily for the drive through food 
pick up!  
The Drive through system will continue during renova-
tions and during the Covid-19 social restriction stages. 
SO TAKE  a LIGHT BLUE BAG from either en-
trance of the church /off the BAG STANDS after 
MASS or any day Monday through Friday 8am-4pm 
and RETURN to the archway entrance at the top of 
the stairs (church level). 
 
Please fill the bags fully with the following mixes of 
items: 
Spaghetti/ pasta noodles  
Pasta Sauces: Marinara or Alfredo  
Canned Tuna/Salmon/Chicken (patron Favorite!) 
Canned beans any kind/corn   
Peanut butter main brands  
Rice mix packets/Tuna helper boxes  
Cornbread/baking mix (patron favorite) 
Crackers  
Cookies packages - 2 per bag (patron favorite) 
Savory snacks- like nuts 
Crackers any kind 
Chunky soups 
Beef stews/chicken dumplings (patron favorite) 
Prepackaged meals/ Dinty Moore (patron favorite) 

Outreach Corner 
 
150 Years of Housing Discrimination  
 
Good housing is a basic requirement for a good life. Where 
you live impacts school choices, food availability, parks and 
open spaces, as well as access to health care and other essential 
services. This is the first of two Outreach Corner articles about 
systemic racism in housing. This first article presents some of 
the history of housing discrimination, starting in 1865.  
 
After the Civil War only 30,000 Blacks owned small plots of 
land, compared to 4 million who did not, because an 1865 fed-
eral law rescinded the government’s promise of 40 acres of 
land for former slaves. These 4 million Blacks largely resorted 
to renting the farm land of their previous master in exchange 
for a “share” of their crop. This system of “sharecropping“ 
tied farmers to their former master because they were legally 
obligated to buy all farming materials from and sell all their 
farming crops to their former master, usually at disadvanta-
geous prices.  
 
From 1865 on, Blacks could have their land seized to pay 
sharecropping debts, or simply because white landowners de-
clared that Black farmers or businesses were in debt. Blacks 
could not fight these charges because they were legally prohib-
ited from suing whites in court.  
 
The National Housing Act of 1934 guaranteed federally-
backed loans to whites and legally refused loans to Blacks and 
anyone else who chose to live near Black neighborhoods. This 
practice, known as “redlining”, targeted entirely Black neigh-
borhoods and identified them as “Grade D”. This made it 
nearly impossible for appraisers in the private sector to do 
business in Black neighborhoods because all the residents were 
considered bad credit risks. In addition, from 1949-1970, one 
million people lost their land to use of the power of eminent 
domain which allows local governments to seize private prop-
erty. About 70 percent of these families were Black.  
 
The next Outreach Corner will complete this history of sys-
temic racism in housing, and describe some possible solutions.  
 
(Based on “Roots of Systemic Racism” from the Society of St. 
Vincent de Paul and a program developed by Bread for the 
World (https://bread.org/). 
 
 



5 Growing in the Faith  

 

Faith Formation Of Children 
In order to develop a life-long relationship with God and a strong faith that translates into action, it is important that every per-
son receives a solid foundation of religious education in their childhood. It is the responsibility of the parents to be the first 
teachers of their children in the faith. The parish of IHM is dedicated to help parents in their efforts and does so through the 
Sunday Faith Formation program. All children from Kindergarten age to 8th grade should be enrolled to ensure continuous 
growth and maturity of faith. 
 
Registration is required. Please go to www.ihmindy.org to register online on or after September 1, 2020. The fee is $50.00 per 
child with a family cap of $150. First Class is September 20, 2020. Children in 2nd grade will be prepared to receive their Sacra-
ments of First Reconciliation and First Communion. There is an additional fee of $75 to register for this. These fees can be 
waived if necessary. Please talk to Ute Eble or Father Bob to receive the code to waive the fees.  
 
In times of COVID-19: 
 
Because of the special circumstances we find ourselves in this year due to the COVID-19 pandemic, we are offering our children 
the option to participate in the Sunday Faith Formation either in-person with a volunteer teacher, or at-home with the help of 
their parents.  
 
The at-home option is based on the same curriculum as the in-person teaching and will include working with the text book, multi
-media, and doing assignments that connect the family to the IHM community.  
In-person instructions is scheduled to follow the 10 a.m. / 9.30 a.m. Mass and will follow the COVID-19 safety protocols rec-
ommended by the CDC and the local authorities (e.g. wearing masks, physical distancing, staying home when showing symp-
toms). If school closures are mandated, in-person instruction will switch temporarily to at-home instruction.  
 
Please note that at this time we cannot offer a religious education program for children of pre-school age. This is temporary dur-
ing the pandemic, and we will gladly provide parents with support and faith formation materials to work with their pre-schoolers 
at home! Please contact Ute Eble for more information. 
 
 
 
 
Are You Interested In Becoming Catholic? 
Are you an adult interested in becoming Catholic? Are you baptized Catholic but never received First Communion or 
the Sacrament of Confirmation? 
 
You are invited to join RCIA, starting September 14! We will meet once a week on Mondays from 7 to 9 pm, hopeful-
ly in person. 
 
RCIA, i.e. the Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults, is the Catholic Church’s way of initiating new members. It con-
sists of appropriate spiritual formation for each interested individual and the reception of the Sacraments of Initiation, 
i.e. Baptism, First Holy Communion, and/or Confirmation after approximately one year of preparation. In most cas-
es, the initiation of new members is celebrated at the Easter Vigil. 
 
If you are interested, please email the Director of Religious Education, Ute Eble, at ueble@ihmindy.org or call (317) 
257-2266 ext. 102. You are also invited if you are already Catholic but want to learn about our faith on an adult level, 
or if you feel called to share your faith and help the RCIA candidates with their formation. 
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Special Collection  September 13 
On Sept. 13 the arch/diocese will be taking up the National Collec-
tion for The Catholic University of America. Located in the heart 
of the nation’s capital, Catholic University offers graduate and under-
graduate courses in more than 180 academic programs. By giving to 
the National Collection, you will help support more than 6,000 stu-
dents who are seeking a faith-filled education at an institution that sup-
ports cutting edge research in multiple fields. Your investment will 
enable the University to continue to support the Church and to ad-
vance its work of preparing the next generation of leadership, both 
religious and lay, of our Church and nation. It will also enable the con-
tinuance of The Catholic Project, a University initiative jumpstarted by 
philanthropy which aims to help bishops, priests, and the lay faithful 
develop a deeper understanding of the lay vocation and principles for 
effective action in the wake of the recent Church crisis. Through re-
search, new academic programs, and dialogue, the project brings to-
gether the clergy and lay leaders to develop solutions to the issues fac-
ing our Church and bring about reforms. Thank you for your generosi-
ty. Learn more at: collection.catholic.edu. 
 
Virtual Caregiver Support 
Catholic Charities’ Virtual Support Groups for caregivers of older 
adults: Monday 9/21 from 3:30 – 4:45 PM; Thursday 9/24 from 4:15 
to 5:30 PM. Registration required. Call or email with any questions 
concerning caring for older adults. Monica 
Woodsworth, mwoodsworth@archindy.org, 317-261-3378. 
 
Cathedral High School 
Some of the typical events that make up our school year will be look-
ing different this year. We are not scheduling shadow visits at this time 
however parents are encouraged to reach out for individual tours. Fur-
ther, we are introducing a number of virtual events to help you get to 
know Cathedral. We encourage you to explore all that Cathedral has to 
offer by visiting our website gocathedral.com.  
 
High School Placement Test 
Cathedral High School will administer the High School Placement Test 
on the following Saturdays this fall: October 3, November 7 and De-
cember 5. All tests begin promptly at 8:30 am. All parents are encour-
aged to join us for an information session/tour while your student is 
taking the test.  
Preregister by visiting www.gocathedral.com/placementtest. 
 
Application Deadlines 
Apply by October 1st and you will receive your admissions decision by 
Thanksgiving! Regular admission applications are due by December 
15th. Please go to gocathedral.com/apply to begin the application pro-
cess. 
 
Financial Aid  
Financial Aid applications can be submitted as early as October 1st to 
gocathedral.com/tuitionassistance. If applying for early admission and 
want your Financial Aid (FA) estimate, FA applications need to be 
submitted no later than October 31st. Regular admission applications 
need to be submitted no later than December 15th.                              
 
Personalized Tours 
Please sign up for individual tours through our website, 
gocathedal.com/admissions, to schedule. These are being offered fre-
quently and are in lieu of other on campus events.  
                                                         

 

Bishop Chatard High School 
Shadow at BCHS 
We're pleased and excited to announce our ability to continue a 
shadowing program at Bishop Chatard! All 8th grade students 
are invited to attend a half-day session that includes breakfast! 
Please visit https://www.bishopchatard.org/enrollment/
shadowing/ for further details and to sign up. We look forward 
to seeing you at the BC Breakfast Club! 
 
Wednesday Walk-thrus 
September 16 & 30, October 7 & 28, November 4, Decem-
ber 2 and January 20 
Parents of 7th and 8th grade students are invited to meet at 8 
a.m. in the St. Benedict Center and spend a morning getting to 
know Bishop Chatard High School. During the one-hour 
Wednesday Walk-thru, parents will hear a brief presentation 
from a school administrator, take a tour of the school while 
classes are in session, and have the opportunity to ask ques-
tions.  Please register at https://form.jotform.com/eileenjst/
wednesday.   
 
Want to learn more about all that awaits your student at Bishop 
Chatard? Visit https://vimeo.com/387688778 to check it out. 
For more information about enrollment opportunities, visit 
https://www.bishopchatard.org/enrollment/events/.  

Registration is now open for Jr. Trojan girls basketball 
Tryouts are being held at Bishop Chatard on Sunday, Oct. 
4, for the Girls Jr. Trojans Winter League. This league is for 
girls in grades 5-8. Cost for the season is $150 per player. There 
will not be tryouts for girls in grades 3-4. Registration closes on 
Sept. 30. Head to https://bishopchatardathletics.org/girls-
basketball-jr-trojan-league/ to learn more and to register! Please 
email Coach Katie Fisher at kfisher@bishopchatard.org with 
any questions. Go Jr. Trojans! 

Brebeuf Jesuit Preparatory School 
Virtual Information Session: A Focus on College Preparedness 
Join us on Sunday, September 13, 2020, from 4:00-5:00 p.m. to hear 
members of the Brebeuf community share how Brebeuf offers an 
engaging and supportive learning environment where our students 
excel. Administrators, faculty, and students will discuss and highlight 
our distinguished academic programs, the college and academic coun-
seling departments, student leadership opportunities, and mindfulness 
education. 
To register for the virtual event, go to brebeuf.org/admissions/visit/
information-socials/.  
 
Meet and Greet Session with a Tour 
Schedule an individual Meet and Greet Session with Brebeuf Jesuit 
Director of Admissions Colleen Cannon. This is a 45-60 minute con-
versation to discuss what makes Brebeuf Jesuit a transformational 
experience and to talk more in-depth about the opportunities ahead 
for you at Brebeuf. Until we are able to offer in-person Brave Day 
shadow visits, this is a great option to visit and learn more about 
Brebeuf Jesuit! 
To schedule a session, go to brebeuf.org/tour. 

www.collection.catholic.edu
www.gocathedral.com
www.gocathedral.com/apply
www.gocathedral.com/tuitionassistance
www.gocathedral.com/admissions
www.brebeuf.org/tour
www.brebeuf.org/admissions/visit/information-socials/
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Baptism Class - Baptisms 

 

Baptism Class   
Our next Baptism class will be held on Monday,  October 5, 
2020.  A class is required for parents. The class needs to be tak-
en only one time. Godparents are welcome to attend. 
Please call the parish office to sign up, 317-257-2266. 
 
 
 
Baptisms 
Please welcome to our community: 
 
Mary Maxine Zupancic—Baptism date: 9/12/2020 
Daughter of Jacob & Kristen Zupancic 
 
Thomas Joseph O’Brien—Baptism date: 9/13/2020 
Son of Matthew & Erika O’Brien 
 
Aida Mairose Voss—Baptism date: 9/13/2020 
Daughter of Andrew & Jane Voss  
 
 
 
 

Please Pray 

Please pray for these members of the 
IHM Community and their caregivers: 
Ryan Maddox, Suzanne Cramer, Keith 
Fessler, Phillip McKiernan, Sarah Zyromski, 
Lee Wallace, Jeanette Winking, Carolyn 
Reutter, Ron Rudin (Father of Megan Mel-
ton), Leo Hahn, Kim Elkins, Henry Hart-
well, Diane Eltzroth, Charles Lane,  Janet 
Snodgrass, Caroline Merrick, Traci Underwood, Bar-
bara Whitsel, Max Breedlove, Cora Vincent, Karen 
Carter, Karen & Mike Kuehn, Mike Plaaman, Bowen 
Brant, Sue Bramlett, Chase Clark, Matt Pivec, Roger 
Broderick, Maeve Bigelow, Rosemary Schilder, Clara 
Handshoe, Jo Ann Cady, Brock Cagann, and all of our frail elderly. 
 
Add to this list by calling the Parish Office, 317-257-2266.  
If it’s an emergency, alert Fr. Bob at the parish office, or call his cell 
phone: (317) 727-2667.  
 
 

IHM has a Prayer Chain, made up of parishioners committed 
to praying for immediate special needs. Contact Gerry Koors at 
317-251-2562 or Ellen Healey, 317-439-1030 or 
ewhealey2@gmail.com.   
 

Parish Joys & Concerns 
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Baptism Class  

 

Baptism Class   
Our next Baptism class will be held on Monday,  August 3, 
2020.  A class is required for parents. The class 
needs to be taken only one time. Godparents are 
welcome to attend. 
Please call the parish office to sign up, 317-257-2266. 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please Pray 

Please pray for these members of the 
IHM Community and their caregivers: 
Ryan Maddox, Suzanne Cramer, Keith Fess-
ler, Phillip McKiernan, Sarah Zyromski, Lee 
Wallace, Jeanette Winking, Carolyn Reutter, 
Ron Rudin (Father of Megan Melton), Leo 
Hahn, Kim Elkins, Fred Wallace, Henry 
Hartwell, Diane Eltzroth, Charles Lane,  Janet 
Snodgrass, Caroline Merrick, Traci Underwood, Bar-
bara Whitsel, Max Breedlove, Cora Vincent, Nora 
Elise Gold, Karen Carter, Karen & Mike Kuehn, Mike 
Plaaman, Bowen Brant, Sue Bramlett, Chase Clark, Matt 
Pivec, Roger Broderick, Maeve Bigelow, Rosemary 
Schilder, Clara Handshoe, Jo Ann Cady, Brock Cagann, and all of 
our frail elderly. 
Add to this list by calling the Parish Office, 317-257-2266.  
If it’s an emergency, alert Fr. Bob at the parish office, or call his cell 
phone: (317) 727-2667.  
 
 

IHM has a Prayer Chain, made up of parishioners committed 
to praying for immediate special needs. Contact Gerry Koors at 
317-251-2562 or Ellen Healey, 317-253-2086 or 
ewhealey2@gmail.com.   
 

Parish Joys & Concerns 
©
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LeppertMortuary.com

Nora Chapel
740 East 86th Street

Indianapolis
(317) 844-3966
Carmel Chapel

900 N. Rangeline Road
Carmel

(317) 846-2091

John Leppert
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Kurt Weiper 
Financial Advisor 
Parishioner 
317.842.7600 x105 
kweiper@lasallest.com 
www.lasallestindy.com

    Member FINRA/SIPC
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August 7-9, 2020: Marriage Retreat - 
Retrouvaille  
Do you feel alone? Are you frustrated or angry with your 
spouse? Do you argue, or have you stopped talking to each oth-
er? Do you wonder if your marriage might end? A Retrouvaille 
retreat for marriages in crisis will be held near Indianapolis on 
August 7-9th. To learn more about the program or to register 
for the weekend and follow-up postweekend sessions in Indian-
apolis, visit www.HelpOurMarriage.com or 
www.retrouvaille.com. Registration Fee $150 and location will 
be provided with registration confirmation. For confidential 
information e-mail RetrouIndy@gmail.com or call (317) 489-
6811. Contact Email: register@retroindy.com 
 
Marriage Encounter 
Economy affects marriages! It takes much effort just to make 
ends meet in our world today. Do you wish you could talk about 
something besides all the stresses in your life? A Worldwide 
Marriage Encounter Weekend gives you the time and tools to 
revitalize romance, deepen communication and nourish the spir-
ituality in your Sacrament. The next Marriage Encounter Week-
end will be at Our Lady of Fatima Retreat House, Indianapolis, 
on Nov. 6-8, 2020. Visit www.wwme.org for further infor-
mation. 
 
Quote from a couple who made a Worldwide Marriage Encounter 
Weekend: “Our Weekend was, without qualification, the most 
fantastic and moving experience of our lives.” 
 
BCHS FLAG Program 
Bishop Chatard is looking for host families for our international 
students for the upcoming school year.  BC has been very fortu-
nate to enroll these students who have added diversity and cul-
tural enrichment to our student body.  Host families get finan-
cial assistance of $700 monthly to support their student.  For 
more information please contact Catherine Welch 
at cwelch@bishopchatard.org or go to flag-intl.org.  
 
Blessed Is She Indianapolis 
Blessed Is She Indianapolis is now online and can be reached by 
requesting to JOIN at https://www.facebook.com/groups/
BlessedIsSheIndianapolis/. You can find us on Twitter and 
Instagram, but the bulk of the ministry can be found on Face-
book.  
 
Blessed Is She is a sisterhood of women 18+ who want to grow 
together in their Catholic faith through prayer and community 
no matter where you are at on your walk with Christ. Currently, 
this online group serves as a gathering spot for all Indianapolis 
and surrounding area parishes.    
You are not alone in this walk. Blessed Is She is an online re-
source that will serve to inspire and help grow a beautiful group 
of Catholic women in our area. We look forward to meeting you 
there!   
Questions: Contact Maria Harr  
 

 

Please Help Us Stay In Touch  
If you have a change of home address, email address or phone 
number, please contact the Parish Office so we can update our 
records. If you are no longer using your landline, please let the 
office know what phone number we can use in our data base 
for your family.  
Thank you in advance for your help. 
 
Fatima Retreat House Offerings 
1.    Private Retreats 
Did you know Our Lady of Fatima Retreat House offers Pri-
vate Retreats? Call 317-545-7681 to schedule your Private Re-
treat with Registrar, Jennifer Burger, or 
email, jburger@archindy.org. Depending on availability of 
meals and overnight stays, there are options for extending your 
retreat. 
  
2.    Wednesday, August 19, 2020 5:30 – 9 pm 
“What I Learned from the Saints” An Evening of Reflection 
with Fr. Jim Farrell 
Come to Fatima to join Fr. Jim for a time of reflection and 
learn from the Saints. 
Each saint is a unique reflection of God’s image and teaches us 
something about the spiritual life. Spend the day or evening in 
beautiful surroundings and be renewed in faith during these 
uncertain times. There is much we can learn from the Saints! 
$40 Registration includes: Program and Sup-
per. Click here for details & to register online.  
  
3.    Monday, August 24, 2020 8:30am - 2pm 
“What I Learned from the Saints” A Day of Reflection 
with Fr. Jim Farrell  
Please join us for the evening OR day program. Repeat program 
of “What I Learned from the Saints” held as a day event. Come 
spend the day at Fatima Retreat House with Fr. Jim Farrell.  
$45 Registration  includes: Continental Breakfast, Mass, Pro-
gram, and Lunch. Click here for details & to register online. 
 
For full listing of programs and to register online visit our 
website at archindy.org/Fatima.  To register over the 
phone contact Registrar, Jennifer Burger, at (317)545-7681 
or email, jburger@archindy.org  
  

BENEFIT SOLUTIONS
For your company and personal  

retirement plan needs 

Christine Zweber Konvolinka, President
IHM Parishioner since 1994

Make your 401(k) work as hard as you do   
317.638.3000 www.benefitsolutionsUS.com

BENEFIT SOLUTIONS
For your company and personal retirement plan needs.

Christine Zweber Konvolinka, President
Financial Advisor

We help you plan for your family’s financial future!
317.638.3000 • www.benefitsolutionsUS.com

317.469.9555
ksanders@lcgindy.com

Kyle A. Sanders
Financial Consultant

www.LegacyConsultantsGroup.com

23 years of matching loving, skilled, and 
fully vetted nannies with families.

317-251-9533

ihm parishioner - 317. 587.7820
SCR@YourIndyAttorneys.com

Estate & Business Planning, 
Probate, Commercial Real Estate

Lynda M. Pitz – Parishioner
A Better Way Nanny Referral

  a    

   Robert Zyromski Photography 
                 Award-winning Images 
            Sports, event, candid, portrait, product, scenic,  
      architecture, low-light/night, black/white, industrial 

                 PRIVATE INSTRUCTION 
       rzyromski@sbcglobal.net  *  317-875-1077                    
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Open ad space 
call Chris at 

317-590-2025



Hip or Knee Arthritis?  
Dr. Monesmith specializes  
in hip and knee arthritis. 

To schedule an appointment,  
please call 317.884.5166.
EricMonesmithMD.com

IHM Parishioner




